
Class 4 Curriculum Newsletter 

Spring Term 2023 

Welcome back to everyone. This term our topic will be ‘Ancient Egypt’ and we will cover many areas 

of the curriculum throughout this. Please see below an overview of what we will be studying during 

this time. 

Art and Design 
The children will be learning 
about technical drawing and 

sculpture. They will be looking at 
the works of Adrian Smith. 

Science 
The children will 
be studying light 

and electricity  

Computing 
The children will be learning about 

keeping safe online and ways to protect 
themselves.    

Design and Technology 
The children will be developing 

their understanding of structures 
and mechanisms. Thinking about 
how the Egyptians built pyramids 

and comparing to resources 
available today. 

History 
The children will learn about ancient Egypt. They will focus 

specifically on two significant individuals (Tutankhamun and 
Howard Carter) and learn about how they have impacted the 

world today. 

MFL 
The children will be focusing on 
language used when visiting a 

French town. 

Music 
The children will 

be learning about 
rhythms, 

dynamics, pitch 
and tempo.  

PE 
PE will be on a Tuesday during the first 

half term and the focus will be 
gymnastics. 

After Easter it will be archery on a 
Wednesday 

RE 
Children will explore the 

question-What does it mean to 
be a Muslim? 

Maths 
Children will continue learning about fractions, decimals and 
percentages. As well as measurement including perimeter, 

area and volume. 

Writing  
The children will be studying the text, The Red 

Pyramid by Rick Riordan. They will be writing to 
inform and to entertain by writing poems, narratives 

and newspaper articles  
 

Reading 
They will develop their reading skills 

studying a simplified version of ‘A 
Midsummer Night’s Dream. They will be 
learning about the vocabulary used how 
to use evidence questions effectively to 

support their answers. 

Please find attached the homework grid for this term. All homework should be brought in on 

Monday 27th March. 

MyMaths homework will also be set, this is usually uploaded and checked on a Monday to give the 

children enough time to complete it.  

Thank you 

Mrs Jones 


